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Monthly newsletter! 

You may have noticed a lack of newsletters recently.  From feedback 
from parents we have changed from weekly newsletters to monthly. 

So welcome to February!  

Books in February 

The next two weeks we will be looking at Little Red Riding Hood—there is a love-
ly e-book version available at  https://tinyurl.com/arnbrookLRRH.   

The first week after half term will be looking at 3 Billy Goats Gruff . 

Stay and Play 

The next stay and play session is Wednesday 7th February and the last stay and 
play session for this half term will be Friday 16th at 2.30pm.  Next half term we 
will be having stay and play sessions 

 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is on the 1st March– look out for a letter  from the English team 
with more information of the exciting activities that will be  taking place. 

Library 

Our school library has been updated and refreshed with some fantastic new 
books. Every Friday children from nursery and reception will be going to visit to 
get a box of books from the library that they can enjoy within the unit.  If you 
would like  to take library books home the library is open on a  Tuesday and 
Thursday 3.20-3.30pm. 



Hedgehogs 98% 

Foxes 93% 

Squirrels 89% 

Rabbits 90% 

Badgers 79% 

Thank you to everyone who has made a real effort 

with their child’s attendance.  Here are the results 

for January. Huge congratulations to Hedgehogs  

who had 100% for two weeks in a row! 


